DISTRICT 205 NEGOTIATIONS APRIL 27, 2023

Dear Members of the Thornton Township High School District 205 Community:

On April 27, 2023, representatives of the Board of Education and the Faculty Association of District 205 met for the parties' third bargaining session.

The Faculty Association shared their contract language proposals. Representatives of the Board of Education will respond at the next meeting.

The parties agreed to meet again on Thursday, May 11, 2023, from 4:15 – 7:15 p.m.

District Negotiations
Team Members

Dr. Nathaniel Cunningham, Jr. Superintendent

Dr. Jerry Doss Associate Superintendent

Mr. Toriano Horton Assistant Superintendent of Business Operations

Mrs. Rosaura Duran
Director of Human Resources

Mr. Adam Dauksas, Board Attorney

> Dr. Rob Grossi Financial Consultant

Mary Ann Thornton
Communications Consultant

Thornton Township High Schools
District 205
465 East 170th Street
South Holland, Illinois 60473

www.district205.net

April 27, 2023

Throughout the course of these negotiations, the District will keep its school community updated and apprised of all developments.